
 

 

To 

Shri John Barla ji                                                                                        

Honorable Minister of State for Minority Affairs                                                   

Govt of India, New Delhi                                                         6 August 2022         

Respected Minister, 

      Our Ref: https://nationalcouncil.in/delhi/shrijohnbarla6aug22.pdf  

Greetings from the National Christian Council Delhi Chapter. 

We appreciate your time to meet with us to deliberate on the issues pertaining to the 

Christian Community for its welfare and development. 

As you are part of the government there is much hope and expectation from you and 

your office to help with any grievance and necessities of our community from time 

to time. Our national leadership of the Council have circulated widely your good 

meeting with them in your constituency of Assam some time back and how you 

welcomed them and attentively heard the matters submitted to you. They submitted 

that a) All States to be informed to start Christian Finance Corporations, b) To 

intimate all DGPs and SPs (Superintendents and Chiefs of Police) to take any acts of 

religious intolerance seriously and nip it in the bud to see that it doesn't repeat itself 

c) that a meeting of Key leaders of our community be held either in Delhi or 

elsewhere to gather important leaders and that there is deliberation on how the 

community could improve its service to the nation.  

We look forward to your office to study the above submissions and see what could 

be done. In Delhi & National Capital Region we also have noticed an increase in the 

number of attacks on the Christian Minorities and appeal to you to kindly inform the 

law enforcing authorities to be alert to stop any such incidents in the future.  

The need for a Christian Finance Corporation for the welfare of NCR & Delhi 

region too may be kindly looked into and the necessary communication be made to 

the Delhi government to form this corporation as soon as possible. 

We also extend a warm welcome to you sir to be our Patron for National Christian 

Council as we are based in Delhi, it will be our joy and privilege to take your advice 

and guidance from time to time on matters pertaining to Christian Minorities and on 

the issues of the Development of Nation by spreading brotherhood and good will to 

all. We look forward to your confirmation on this sir.  

Thanking you for this time to meet with you. We pray for your good health and for 

wisdom for you to make a difference in your tenure as the Minister. God be with 

you and strengthen you. 

Yours Sincerely,  

                                  
Rev. Victor Das              Mr. Anand Karnail             The Rt. Rev. Dr. Sam Paul                     

Delhi & NCR President  Gen. Secretary Delhi & NCR  Founder President              

Ph:  8802778899                                                                                                     
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